
 

The Challenge aims to encourage a love of reading for leisure and pleasure in students and to enable 

them to experience quality literature. It is not a competition but a challenge to each student to read, 

to read more and to read more widely. Congratulations to Evie and Elizabeth who have already 

completed their Premier’s Reading Challenge. Be sure to take the challenge this year! All you need to 

do is visit the PRC website: https://online.det.nsw.edu.au/prc/home.html and log in with your DoE 

student account. Your username is your: first name. last name and the password is the first letter of 

your class name. 

 

It’s wonderful to see students borrowing books regularly in the library and earning rewards. Did you 

know that week 10 will be the last week for borrowing this term? Please remember to return all 

library books by the end of Week 11 so that other students can borrow them next term.  

 

A big… ‘Thank you!’ to Mariana for donating a wide range of 

books to the library! It is greatly appreciated! 

 

Also, thank you to all the students who participated in the 

National Ride2School Day 2019. It truly was a wheelie great day! 

Every time you walk or ride to school all or part of the way, you 

are boosting your health and wellbeing. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Class Number of students who walked 
or rode to school on 22nd March. 

KK 12 

K/1K 9 

1/2P 9 

2P 13 

3/4E 11 

3/4K 18 

4W 18 

5/6I 15 

5/6Z 15 



 

Our diversity makes Australia a great place to live. Harmony Day is a celebration of our cultural 

diversity – a day of cultural respect for everyone who calls Australia home. 

Held every year on 21 March, the Day aims to engage people to participate in their community, 

respect cultural and religious diversity and foster sense of belonging for everyone.  

Students at Undercliffe Public School discussed what it means to have harmony. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


